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March 4th
March 4th
March 11th
March 11th
March 11th
March 18th
March 22nd
March 23rd
March 23rd
March 24th
March 25th
March 29th
April 1st
April 4th-8th

Crazy Sock Day
County Spelling Bee
Science Olympiad
Popcorn Day
Crazy Hair day
Crazy Hat Day
Conferences 5-8pm
½ Day Dismissal 12:06 pm
Conferences 1-4:30 pm
Spring Music Program 7 pm
Dress like your Favorite Athlete
Math A Rama
NO SCHOOL
Spring Break

Reading Month-
March is reading month!  The theme this year is The Olympic Games!  Students will bring home logs
weekly to keep track of the minutes they are reading at home.  There will be weekly book giveaways
and there will also be 2 bikes given away that were donated by our local masonic lodge in accordance
with their Bikes for Books Program.  We have added some activities for fun Fridays!  April 4th- Crazy
Sock Day, April 11th- Crazy Hair Day, April 18th- Crazy Hat Day and April 25th- Dress like your
Favorite Athlete!  Watch our Facebook page for all the activities going on during reading month!
Spring Music Program-
Pat Ham’s spring music program is being held March 24th at the Performing Arts Center at the Middle
School at 7pm.  Grades 3rd through 5th will be performing.  Students need to be at the PAC at 6:45pm.



Patrick Hamilton Elementary School
Parent/Teacher Conferences-
Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held March 22 and 23rd.  Conference sign up sheets were sent
home with your student today.  If you did not receive one, contact your student's teacher or the office.
Please return no later than March 11th.
Updated Information-
Please call the office to update your phone number and addresses if they have changed.  It is vital that
we have the right information on file for your student.  This also helps us to keep you informed of any
cancellations or changes in our schedule.
Patrick Hamilton Facebook Page-
Make sure to follow us on Facebook for updates and to see some of the awesome things that are
happening at Pat Ham and to check for updated events.
Family Fare Receipts-
PTO has the opportunity to earn $1,000 from SpartanNash, simply by shopping at any local
company-owned store, including Family Fare.  Through the Direct Your Dollars program, we can turn
eligible receipts into cash for our school.  It’s easy!  Every time you shop at any Family Fare, save your
receipts.  We’ll be collecting them in our Direct Your Dollars box, located at the office of our building.
For every $150,000 in receipts we collect, we will earn a $1,000 donation from SpartanNash.  With
your support and your receipts, we will be raising money to support school needs.  You can send your
receipts in with your student or send them to 614 Spruce St.  Dowagiac, MI. 49047.  We do need
original receipts to earn the $1,000 donation, so please no photocopies.  We will collect these
throughout the year!
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